
 
 
 
 
 
16 October, 2012 
 
 
 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport References Committee 
Po Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 
Australia 
 
 
Dear Committee Secretary 
 

Inquiry into the effect on Australian ginger growers of importing fresh ginger from Fiji 
 

I am writing on behalf of Murray Bros., a ginger wholesaler in the Rocklea Markets, Brisbane. 
 
We are concerned for the Australian Ginger Industry that if a proper Import Risk Analysis is not 
accomplished and given proper risk mitigation measures, the Australian Ginger Industry and our 
business will be affected.   
 
We support the Australian Industry in their endeavour to have a proper Import Risk Analysis 
executed on the Pest and Diseases in Fijian Ginger. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Rodney Ahchay 
Murray Bros. 
Rocklea Markets, Brisbane 
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